
Rowan Class 

 

Hello, and welcome to Rowan Class! 

 

We are so excited to get started in this new year of learning. 

We are settling into our new classroom really well, and enjoy exploring the new environment that 

we are going to be doing our learning in. We are already learning new routines and getting into 

really good learning habits. 

This term, our topic theme is “People Who Help US”. We are going to be looking at all of our 

emergency services that help to keep us safe. 

PE will be on a Monday and forest school will be on a Friday, so we have a great start and end of the 

week with lots of out of the classroom learning. 

 

If you would like to send in some pictures of things that we like to do, and people that are important 

to us that would be wonderful! We love to look at our life outside of school. 

 

On a Friday someone will take home Rowan Bear, this is our star of the week! Please take him on our 

adventures over the weekend and bring him back to us on Monday so that we can see where he has 

been. Rowan Bear also comes with a journal to write about, and stick in photos. 

 

We are so excited to start our new school year. 

Rowan Class Team 


